
From: Colin Carroll <colincarroll96@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday 16 November 2022 16:26 
To: Planning Department <planningdept@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Planning Application Reg. Ref. No.SD22B/0406 
 

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know 
the content is safe. 

 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
Please find amended drawings showing windows on ground floor and first floor of western gable 
elevation to comply with Condition 2 of the Planning Permission for approval. 
 
2. Amendments.  
Prior to the commencement of development the applicant, owner or developer shall submit the 
following for the written agreement of the Planning Authority: Revised plans that incorporate all of 
the following amendments- (a) A window ground floor level and a window at first floor level of the 
western gable elevation. REASON: To protect the amenities of the area and in the interests of the 
proper planning and sustainable development of the area. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Colin Carroll 
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